
   

  

      

 

 

 

Newsletter July 2019 

  

Welcome from our CEO ς Craig Perkins  
 

Bowral Co-operative and Wingecarribee Adult Day Care Centres (WADCC) are pleased to announce 
that Bowral Co-operative will become the Charity Partner of WADCC effective 1st July to work together 
and support WADCC in maintaining and improving its services to the over 65 population of the 
Wingecarribee Shire community.  

 

Press Release: 

Craig Perkins CEO of Bowral Co-oǇ ǎŀƛŘ ά¢ƘŜ /ƻ-op and its employees see this partnership as an 
opportunity for two established community organisations to work together to improve the lives of our 
ƭŜǎǎ ŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ŎƛǘƛȊŜƴǎΦέ   .ƻō /ƻƴǎǘŀōƭŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ²!5// ǎŀƛŘ ά²Ŝ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘƛƻƴ 
with Bowral Co-oǇ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōǊƛƴƎ ƭƻƴƎ ǘŜǊƳ ōŜƴŜŦƛǘǎ ǘƻ ōƻǘƘ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴǎέ  

 

While the Co-op sponsored or donated to over 20 local community groups in the last financial year, 
our commitment to WADCC as their new Charity partner is a unique opportunity to support an 
excellent local organisation. 

 

Congratulations goes to Nicole Chambers who was the winner of the $1,000 Coprice feed promotion. 

Please see the Produce and Retail sections of the newsletter for full details of our July promotions.  

 

In recent weeks we have received some wonderful feedback from our Members, and this included 
some excellent recommendations on how we can improve the performance of the Co-op. This 

feedback has been shared with our managers and staff and we will be taking appropriate action. I 

welcome all feedback at any time so please don’t hesitate to contact me directly.  

 

 

Enjoy the newsletter  

 

Best Regards 

 

 

 
Craig 

  



AGRONOMY   
After warm conditions at the start of winter, the cold and frosty mornings are finally here and for a 
lot of farmers and graziers in the area, so is the halt to pasture and crop growth. 

 

But what if there was a way to keep your pastures and crops growing full-steam ahead?  

 

Luckily for you the Co-operative has the answer! PROGIBB!  

 

ProGibb contains gibberellins which naturally occur in most plants and stimulate cell elongation or 

growth. In recent trial work done on applying Gibberellins through the winter period where 
temperature and day-length were both limiting growth it was found to drive an increase in biomass 
by up to 150% and up to 100% increase in dry matter yield over non-treated ryegrass (ProGibb has no 
significant effect on plant nutritional value).  ProGibb can be used on all winter-active grassed to 
increase growth rates. 

 

ProGibb is applied through a boom sprayer mixed with water and a non-ionic surfacant such as Agral. 
ProGibb is also compatible with most herbicides, pesticides  and liquid fertilisers (always read product 
labels prior to mixing and use) so it’s worth throwing in the tank with your winter broad-leaf controls 
like MCPA or fireweed control like Hot-Shot or Bromocide 200.  

 

Applying ProGibb after grazing, when the pasture’s natural gibberellin levels are low, stimulates a rapid 
growth response, but ProGibb can only work if your soil has the fertility (nutrient supply of N, P, K and 
S) and the moisture availability to support the extra growth. We always recommend coupling your 
ProGibb with an application of Urea or Greentop K depending on your soil test data and fertiliser 
history. Also, ProGibb will only provide a response while ever the average daily temperature is below 
20°C. Give us call today to see if ProGibb has a fit in your farming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For all Agronomy queries, please contact Alex Good: 

Mobile: 0434 642 663 or Email: agood@bowralcoop.com.au 

  

mailto:agood@bowralcoop.com.au


WATER MANAGEMENT SOLUTIONS  
Profile : Chris Heathcote ς Water Management 
Solutions ς Service Manager 

I started my career in irrigation in early 2010 at 

Bingara Golf Course, which was classified as 
Commercial Irrigation. This company was focused on 
installing irrigation to sports fields and racetracks 
around Australia. This involved a total Irrigation 
solution from start to finish and was a wonderful 
experience. I then moved to a local company and I 
gained further experience in providing Irrigation 

services on a smaller scale which included, domestic 
and rural irrigation. The domestic irrigation was for 
lawns, gardens, orchids, pond features and house 
pumps etc. The Rural side of things was focused on 
providing water to stock, tanks, dams or general 

cropping and at times this involved work with various 
pumps including bore pumps. 

In 2018, I had the chance to start up Irrigation/Water 
Management Services with the Bowral Co-op, and we 

have seen a major growth in this part of our business. 
We have provided a range of Irrigation services across large cattle property to major equine facilities 

along with providing installation and servicing of hobby farms and domestic properties. 

During my time at the Co-op I have been very fortunate to participate in additional training and recently 
attended an Irrigation Pump and Systems course held by Irrigation Australia which was very beneficial.  

Later this month I will be attending a four day course at Tocal College which will cover advanced design. 

Course outcomes 

¶ Improved skills and knowledge in irrigation design, installation and troubleshooting 

¶ Better product knowledge and understanding of latest technology 

¶ Provide a more professional service to people relying on the irrigation industry for advice, 

service and products 

¶ Progress towards Certified Irrigation Professional 

¶ Progress towards a nationally recognised qualification 

¶ Insight and leadership 

¶ Networking with industries 

I thoroughly enjoy Water Management as there are so many different options available to deliver 
positive outcomes for our customers and I look forward to meeting with new customers soon. 

Water Management Services in Winter in preparation for Spring and Summer 

Winter is here! This does not mean you should forget about your irrigation system until Spring. This is 

the time you should get your systems serviced! Getting your system serviced now ensures that you will 
be one step ahead of our Southern Highlands Weather ( 4 Seasons in 1 ) and avoid delays in Spring.  

By getting work done now you are prepared to take full advantage of spring weather as you will have 
a fully functional system ready to operate. You will have all the water you need for your new plants, 
lawns, gardens, orchids anything that needs water to survive.  

You can even have your trough systems and pumps serviced with springtime a busy period for livestock 
production and you would want to make sure that you have enough water supply stock numbers.  

Our team are ready to service your needs so give us a call. 

Call Chris on 0438 383 001 or email cheathcote@bowralcoop.com.au 

mailto:cheathcote@bowralcoop.com.au


PRODUCE DEPT 

 

Promotion of the Month   

           
 

                                               
 

 

 

FIBER FRESH  
Unique, moist, high nutritional fibre feeds that are high quality, base feeds which provide elevated 
energy, as well as highly digestible nutrients and protein, allowing a reduction in grain and 
concentrated feeding with superior results. 
 
Visit Bowral Co-op’s Produce Shed to learn more about these high quality mixes.  
 
We have a special promotion featuring these products starting July 3rd 2019 – August 3rd 2019 and our 
rep Rebecca is coming out on a Saturday to educate us all on these amazing products!  Look out for the 
event date on our Facebook page. 
 
Bowral Co-oǇΩǎ tǊƻŘǳŎŜ {ƘŜŘ July PROMO: 
 
Customers who purchase 2 bags of FIBER FRESH products go into a draw to win a BUCAS Rug (valued 
at $400.00) from Saddleworld Bowral.   
 

Rhodes Grass 

 

We have had several enquiries for Rhodes grass from our Equine customers and we are in the 
process of sourcing reliable growers for Spring delivery. In the meantime, we have good stock of 
Lucerne and Meadow hay, so come in and talk with the team. 

 

 

  



RETAIL STORE  

 

 
 

Buy a  3 pack ς get $10 off 

Buy a 6 pack ς get $25 off 

 

 
 

 

Our Gallagher I Series Professional Pack (MB2800i) energiser is on sale this July. 

 

 
 

We have also extended our massive EOFY Fencing sale until July 31st !  



GARDEN CENTRE 

Pruning and Cutting Back 

Winter is the time to prune and tidy up Trees and shrubs that have overgrown their space: 

1. Fruit trees should be pruned now to contain height and vigour.  Pruning fruit trees take a little expertise 

so if not sure check your garden books for specific requirements for different varieties.  Don’t be afraid 

to shorten the laterals on your trees.  If you’re not sure, don’t worry, you won’t do any damage.  It is 

better to trim lightly than not at all. 

2. Go for a walk through the garden and check for low hanging branches or branches that have grown over 

walkways and paths. Now is the time to remove them by cutting them at an upward growing bud. 

3. Cut back perennials hard at this time.  A light mulch over the top will protect crowns from Frost damage. 

4. Rose pruning can be started now although I prefer to leave this until much later. 

5. Clean up as you go, getting rid of any pruning into the compost. 

6. Ensure cutting tools are sharp so you get a nice clean cut.  Wipe down tools with disinfectant after each 

pruning to help prevent spreading disease. 

 

You can collect a complimentary copy of our 

Fruit Tree Pollination Chart & Handy Tips for Pruning 

fact sheet from Bowral Co-op 

Also remember to collect a Seasol sachet  with every Bare root product you purchase to get your 
plants off to the very best start. 

 

 

July Garden Specials 

Protea & Waratah 

$25.50 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Aussie   Natives 

$10.00  140mm 
Frost & Drought Tolerant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Planting Time 

 

Come and browse our selection of bare 
root fruit , nut and ornamental trees. 

 

Dwarfing varieties are also available for 
smaller gardens and are suitable for pots 
and netting. 

 

Currants, berries and asparagus are also 
available for your selection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.bowralco-op.com.au 

 

Facebook : www.facebook.com/BowralCoop 

 

Instagram : www.instagram.com/bowral_coop 

 

 
 

Bowral Co-op Limited, 85 Kirkham Road, Bowral NSW  

Telephone : 02 4861 8400 

http://www.bowralco-op.com.au/
http://www.instagram.com/bowral_coop

